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Good Morning,
 
Please add to the record.
 
Thank you,
 

“A City for All Ages”

Brandon Dolan  
Executive Assistant
Office of the Mayor & City Council

 

City of Port St. Lucie  
121 S.W. Port St. Lucie Blvd  
Port St. Lucie, Florida 34984-5099  
772.871.5159 Office
bdolan@cityofpsl.com
www.cityofpsl.com

 

 
 
 
 

From: Stephanie Morgan <Stephanie.Morgan@cityofpsl.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 7:06 AM
To: Carol Pilzer <d5et@yahoo.com>; Brandon Dolan <BDolan@cityofpsl.com>
Subject: Re: P21-025
 
Thank you so much for the email.  I will be taking all communications in consideration prior to
the meeting.  I truly appreciate all who have reached out to the City to express their views.
 
Stephanie Morgan
Port St. Lucie City Council, District 1
772.871.5159/Work
772.301.9590/Cell

From: Carol Pilzer <d5et@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 5:37 AM
To: Stephanie Morgan <Stephanie.Morgan@cityofpsl.com>
Subject: P21-025
 
Good morning, I am writing to express my concern with changing this parcel from original intent of
commercial to residential. I have been talking with neighbors at river place, more specially adjacent
land in canoe park circle. They are forming a group trying to schedule a meeting with you to request
we keep it as commercial. The original pud should it sell will assure us it will be an acceptable
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development and commercial use.  We are not sure you have all the background information on
who is trying to purchase this piece of property. We do not wish to get involved with this individual
for anything ever nor do I believe you would if you knew. I don’t normally get involved but I have a
coworker and mutual friend of yours who suggested I write to you expressing mine and our
community at canoe Parks’s concerns with this matter. Sincerely, carol and Alex pilzer 428 n e
leaping frog way.

Sent from my iPad


